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Dan, the Operations Council at Contra Costa College has discussed the issue of having defibrillators on campus.  This discussion was started because of California Health and Safety Code 1797.196.  The Operations Council felt that it might be important for the college campus to have this piece of equipment on site in case we have students or staff experiencing cardiac problems.

The Operations Council felt that the most logical first respondents for this would be the police officers on campus.  To that end we are referring this item to you for follow-up.  It is not our intent to suggest that this must be implemented.  However, we would like for you to consider it and if you feel that it is necessary for the protection of the District, you may want to follow up on it.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

MW:mh

Att.

cc:  Operations Council  

MackLawrence.Defibrillator.doc

